
Ms. Adams’ August Newsletter 
 

 

Announcements: The Back to 

School Coin Drive has officially started 

and will continue until August 23rd!  

 We are collecting pennies, 

nickels, dimes, and quarters!  

 Our class goal is $85.  

 The winning class will 

win an end of the day 

movie, popcorn, and be 

able to wear their pajamas on the 

designated day. 

Early Dismissal: Friday, August 10th 

will be an hour out early. First grade bell 

will ring at 1:45. Busses will run early 

this day too so if your child needs to 

after school day care, please call the 

office and let them know! 

Upcoming Events: 

 August 10- Back to School Night 

from 6-8 pm. This is a family 

event taking place at Adams 

Elementary. Join us for fun trivia, 

free food, and games! 

 August 30th- Blue Ribbon 

Ceremony. A boy and a 

girl from each classroom 

will be awarded for showing 

outstanding understanding this 

month’s characteristic trait: 

responsibility. 

 

 

August Birthdays:  

Darien Mitbo August 1st 

Jamal Bomble August 5th 

Cindy Kinnard August 14th 

Betty Campbell August 17th 

Timmy Tuttle August 21st 

Jim Hawkins August 29th 

 

Student of the Month- This will 

begin next month. A student will be 

selected within our 

classroom that exhibits 

the cool tool “we line up 

quickly and quietly with 

our hands to ourselves.”  

Classroom Supplies Needed:  

 Tissues 

 Hand Sanitizer 

 Clorox Wipes 

 Expo markers 

 Colored Pencils 
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